
 

Contact  
Brian & Brenda Krueger 
1311 Esther St. 
Iowa City, IA 52240 
www.thekruegfam.com 
Building4Him@thekruegfam.com 

Sending Church 

Faith Baptist Church 
1251 Village Rd. 

Iowa City, IA 52240 
www.faithbaptistiowacity.com 

 

Serving With 

Continental Baptist Missions 
11650 Northland Dr. NE 

Rockford, MI 49341 
www.cbmoffice.org 

March 

2016 

 

What was your favorite 
part of the Round Robin 
Mission’s Conference? 

Amanda (11) - “Visiting peo-
ple’s houses!” 

Luke (10) - “The house with 
the 64 baby pigs, and sled-
ding in our church clothes on 
the golf course, Sunday 
morning.” 

Nathanael (7) - “Meeting new 
friends and animals. ” 

Rebekah (5) - “The baby pigs, 
those were so cuuuute, they 
were like sooooo cute!“ (in a 
high squeaky voice) 

KID’S CORNER 
Praises  

- Praising God for His amaz-

ing provisions! 

- Taxes are done! 

- Praising God for another 

individual supporter! 

- There has been a lot of 

positive feedback from the 

video that was made for 

CBM! 

  Prayer Requests 

- Pray that the kids finish the 

homeschool year strong. As 

the weather gets nicer, they 

would rather be outside play-

ing. 

- Pray for wisdom in the 

search and purchase of a new 

van. 

- Pray for garage sale prepara-

tions as well as good weather 

for the sale. 

- Pray for scheduling church-

es for Fall 2016. 

  Upcoming Events 

- May 8 - First Baptist 

Church - Norwalk, IA 

- May 20-21 - Father-Son 

Retreat at Iowa Regular Bap-

tist Camp 

- May 22 - Calvary Baptist 

Church - Rochester, MN 

   Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider support-

ing us with $5 a month or 

more. Contact us or go online 

to www.cbmoffice.org 

 “Consider the ravens, for they neither sow nor reap, which have neither storehouse nor barn; 
and God feeds them. Of how much more value are you than the birds?”  
     Luke 12:24 (NKJV)  

  We continue to stand in awe of the many ways God provides for 

our needs. We participated in our first Round Robin Mission’s   

Conference in March. We presented our ministry in five churches in 

four days. We left for southwestern  

Minnesota with a full van. God provided 

beautiful weather and we could have left 

the winter jackets at home! We were 

also blessed by an afternoon spent with 

another Continental Baptist Mission’s 

missionary family mid-week. These 5 

churches loved on us and provided for us 

in more ways than we can count. They 

played with our kids, made delicious 

food and even blessed us with many special gifts. We headed home 

with a van overflowing and hearts extremely encouraged! After the 

conference God provided rest and rejuvenation while spending 

time with some of our college friends near Sheldon, Iowa. Once we 

were home we started working on our 2015 taxes. Brian’s parents 

came to visit and offered to take the kids for the week. It worked 

out great because everyone’s schedule was open. The kids enjoyed 

 

 
  

a week with grandparents and God provided for our needs as we spent 

every night preparing taxes.    

  Brian celebrated his birthday by attending an Iowa Regular Baptist 

Camp banquet where friends brought him a German chocolate cupcake 

to celebrate. He also helped the electrician put in an outlet for the    

projector at church because the heavy duty extension cord running 

from the sound booth wasn’t up to code. At the end of the month, we 

were reminded once again that Jesus Christ is God’s greatest provision. 

We enjoyed worshiping with our local church on Easter Sunday. We are 

also praising the Lord for a new individual supporter this month!  

   

 
   Fulfilling the great commission together, 

  Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger 
 


